
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Plain City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, February 23, 2023 - which meeting shall begin promptly at 7:00 p.m. in Council 

Chambers at Plain City Hall, 4160 West 2200 North.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive 

public comment on a proposed amendment concerning the Sensitive Land Use Ordinance 

Specifically Flood Plains.  More information may be obtained at the City Office.  Interested 

persons are invited to appear at the public hearing or to file written comments with the City 

Recorder at the same address.  The hearing will also be accessible via ZOOM. 

 

Dated this 3rd day of February, 2023 
        Tammy Folkman 
Join Zoom Mee�ng 

htps://us02web.zoom.us/j/86711945542                                         Land Use and Informa�on Specialist  

Mee�ng ID: 867 1194 5542   

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86711945542

